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I'm writing today in support of HB3076 which will make Oregon citizens and visitors 

safer. Gun dealers should be licensed & inspected. Oregon has a deep history of 

requiring various professionals to be licensed, and there is no reason why a gun 

dealer shouldn't also be regulated in this simple way. If a massage therapist has to 

be licensed, and a real estate agent, why not a gun dealer whose actions could very 

directly lead to putting dangerous weapons into the hands of criminals?  For the 

safety of all Oregonians, please support HB3076.  Lives depend upon it.  

Respectfully submitted, 

Susan Tone 


